September 6, 2005

Mr. Joe Mendez, Bureau Chief

State of New Mexico Public Education Department

Jerry Apodaca Education Building

300 Don Gaspar Ave. (Room G-7)

Santa Fe, NM  87501

Dear Mr. Mendez,

The Gadsden Independent School District is currently concerned about an area within the walking radius of Vado Elementary.  Highway 478 going north and Highway 227 going east border this area.  These are two highly traveled highways were about 50 students would be crossing Hwy 227.

Due to the potential hazards of the students we request your assigning of a variance to enable our contractor, Boone Transportation Inc., to transport these students to and from Vado Elementary.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Respectfully,

Richard G. Chavez

Associate Superintendent for Support Services

